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October 28th, 2005

Dear Sirs,

Our commitment to you is to perform above expectations in order to help contribute to your success.  You as a customer and we as a supplier have experienced higher than usual operating expenses which affects the profitability of both our operations.  Fuel costs have been a major contributor to our expenses.

In the past we have been inconsistent with charging a delivery fee. We, as a company, after much deliberation and analysis found it necessary to begin charging a consistent fee for all deliveries. We have no control over the fuel costs and therefore reluctantly add the delivery charge.

Effective the first of November we will begin charging a ten dollar ($10.00) fee for each delivery.  If a back order occurs you will not incur an additional fee.

We value your business and look forward to growing with you.  If you have any questions,  please contact the branch manager at the location serving you.

Yours Truly,

Mike Wallace

VP Operations

Johnstone Supply

Ware Group
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